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In Reply Refer To:
RII:ALC
50-250/79-39
50-251/79-39

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMlSSlON

REGION II
101 MARIETTAST., N.W., SUITE 3100

ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303

MAR 1 3 1980

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, FL 33152

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 19, 1980, informing us of steps
you have taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities
under NRC Operating License Nos. DPR-31 and DPR-41 brought to your
attention in our letter of January 28, 1980. We will examine your
corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

Philip St hr, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials

Safety Branch

cc: H. E. Yaeger, Plant Manager
P. 0. Box 013100
Miami, FL 33101
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